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Chagnon, Cynthia

From: Greenwood PTA <greenwoodgatorspta@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 5, 2020 6:43 PM
To: Chagnon, Cynthia
Subject: [External] Happy New Year!

   

    

 

Greenwood Talent Show - Jan. 24! 
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Does your child have talent? Do they love to perform? Kindergarten through 

fifth grade are encouraged to try out for the Greenwood Talent Show. They 

must be able to attend all three dates to participate: 

 

January 16, 2-3:30 pm - Try Outs 

January 23, 2-3:30 pm- Dress Rehearsal 

January 24, 6:00 pm- Talent Show 

 

We need parents to help make this Talent Show a special night for our 

students. If you can be at one or two of these dates and would like to help in 

one of the following ways please sign up: watch the try-outs and approve acts, 

organize the acts for the show, help students line up and provide 

encouragement before they go on stage, or help make sure music is provided 

to our emcees.  
 

Talent Show Volunteers  
 

 

 

Tatonka House Breakfast This 

Friday! 
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Support your Tatonka Student 

 

Get your BLUE on Friday, January 10th! The House Tatonka Breakfast will be 

held at 7:20AM. Please stay following the breakfast for our monthly coffee chat 

which will feature speakers from Henrico Mental Health and Developmental 

Services.   
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After School Enrichment is Open 

for Registration 
 

   

The PTA After School Enrichment Program is posted and live for registration! 

Classes for the winter session will take place January 21 through February 

25, Tuesdays from 2:20-3:20 pm. This winter session holds several new 

classes and several familiar classes for your student, but hurry, Jan 14th is the 

last day to register. 

 

New this semester - Disney Princesses, Mathnasium, School of Rock, Web 

Design and Yearbook! Plus some of our favorites including Newspaper, soccer, 

and Brickz 4 Kidz. 

 

For information on all the classes and a link to sign up view our PTA website 

Enrichment Program page: http://www.gatorspta.com/pta-ep/. Please 

remember to note PTA-EP and your child's name with payment, which can be 
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made by check, cash, or online through CashApp or credit card.   

 

Volunteers are needed! If you can help each week with one of our larger 

classes, please let us know. Some of the more popular courses could use an 

extra hand with the younger students.  
 

Register for the After School Enrichment Programs  
 

 

 

January 13 is Spirit Night at 

Panera! 
 



6

   

 

Have dinner at Panera on January 13 and support the Greenwood PTA! Come 

to the store at 9960 Brook Road anytime between 4-8:00 pm on the 13th and a 

percentage of your purchase will be given to the PTA to support our school.   
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Copyright © 2020, All rights reserved. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

10960 Greenwood Road, Glen Allen, VA 23059 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can unsubscribe from this list.  
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